CAMPUS



BULLETIN

January 12, 1984

"You are the light of the world. A city on a hill cannot be hidden. Neither do people light a lamp and put it under a bowl. Instead they put it on its stand, and it gives light to everyone in the house. In the same way, let your light shine before men, that they may see your good deeds and praise your Father in heaven."

Matt. 5:14-16

FOR SALE:

Peavey amplifier in excellent condition! The cost is \$100.00. If you are interested see Glenn in Gray-501.

EVANGELISM MIG-

Due to complications there will be NO Evangelism outreach this weekend. But be ready for next weekend. Sorry!

LOST ON TUESDAY THE 10th:

a partial retainer between Learning Center and Perks Lounge, possibly in the girls dorms. If found, please contact Brenda Brandt in C-317 or phone 822-9905.

STUDENT W-2 FORMS...

for 1983 will be available at the cashier's window on Friday, January 13th.

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK...

is coming up and Wes and June Hurst will be our speakers for winter quarter. Times to meet with Mr. and Mrs. Hurst will be as follows:

Monday, January 16 - 10:45-11:45

Tuesday, January 17 - 10:45-11:45

Wednesday, January 18 - nothing because of class schedule

Thursday, January 19 - 11:00-12:00

Friday, January 20 - nothing because of Charismatic Minister's Luncheon

Sign up sheets will be at the receptionist's desk.

INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL CAPTAINS-

John Young would like to meet with all the Intramural Basketball Team Captains on Saturday the 14th at 10:00 in John's office. This is important if you can be there.

WOM FOOD FAIR!!

Saturday at 7:00 in the gym there will be a WOM Food Fair featuring all the different countries represented by our students. Come and enjoy the cuisines of foreign lands. June hurst, wife of (Missions Emphasis Speaker) Wesley Hurst will be speaking and sharing in ministry. Come for an enlightening and enriching time. (The food is free!)

"I LOST MY WALLET"!

if anyone has information on it's whereabouts, please contact Gordon Lambert at 827-4727. Thank you.

ELEMENTARY MATHMATIC BOOKS NEEDED !!!!!!!

If you would like to sell, rent or loan your textbook for Basic Concepts in Modern Math, please leave your name at the bookstore. The name of the book is Elementary Mathmatics by Filipphone/Williams. This book is not available for the class this quarter and they need them!!

CHAPEL NEXT WEEK:

Spiritual Emphasis Week with Wes and June Hurst.

WINTER SKATE

The Senior class is sponsoring our winter roller skating party at Totem Lake Skate King. The cost is \$3.00 per person and it will run from 10:00 p.m. to 12:00 p.m. Bring your favorite records and skate to your favorite music.

"IF GOD IS NOT FIRST IN YOUR THOUGHTS IN THE MORNING, HE WILL BE LAST IN YOUR THOUGHTS ALL DAY."

Unknown

SAVE 4%

carring charge on your school account by paying before Monday, January 16. The remaining 4% is added on February 2.

CHAPEL ON FRIDAY:

WOM Chapel - Don Griffin (1980-81 ASB President)

THEY ARE COMING TO NORTHWEST COLLEGE colorful, delightful, personal --- and soon
to be available from the bookstore!?!

GROWTH GROUPS:

Anyone interested in being part of a growth group, please sign-up at the Information Desk in Ness Hall (Administration). Groups will start next week. They will be 90 minutes long and will meet weekly through the end of the quarter. The times are:

Mondays 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. or 3:00 to 4:30 p.m.

MARRIED STUDENTS:

Creative Childbirth Classes for couples expecting a baby start January 31 through March 5 on Tuesday evenings, 7:00 - 9:30 p.m. on campus. No charge to enrolled student at Northwest College. Childbirth educator is Joyce Anderson, RN, ACCE. Call 747-6297 to register or see Patty in Dean of Students Office.

HOW HOLY ARE THOU?

Art thou holier than Swiss Cheese in church on Sunday? If so, then submit your entry soon for the holier than thou contest, Don't putt around. Contest ends - Feb. 1, 1984.

BE AN OFFICER!!

The Karisma yearbook staff needs officers for next year. This includes an assistant editor, business manager, and photography editor. Please see Kevin Reich (GB 313) or call Kathy White (827-4258).

The yearbook staff needs your help to make this year's annual better than ever. We NEED writers, layout artists, and photographers. Class meets Tuesdays and Thursdays in the SUB. You can come in anytime between 1:30 and 3:30 if you would like to help. Thank you!

The deadline to find officers for next year's annual is the end of the winter quarter. We need your help!

THE NEW YEAR HAS BEGUN-

and with it comes our first concert outreach.
"Genesis" will be at the Tacoma Dome Tuesday,
the 10th. The vans will be leaving at 7:30.
For further information contact Glenn Potts
or Mike Pizzo. See ya then!

SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM TRYOUTS...

has been set for February 16th at 7:00 p.m. All those wishing to try-out for ministry this summer should receive an application blank at the receptionist's desk and return it to the P.R. office no later than January 25th.

COLLEGE FORUM CLASS

Kenmore Assembly welcomes all N.C. students to join them for the COLLEGE FORUM CLASS beginning at 9:45 a.m. Followed by:
Morning Worship - 11:00
Evening Service - 6:00
The van will be picking up students in front of Perks at 9:15.